
Change of Minimum Processing Period for the Visa Issuance 

Heretofore, at the Consulate-General of Japan in Mumbai, the minimum processing period for visa 

issuance has been 3 working days, i.e. visa applications accepted on Mondays could be granted on 

Wednesdays at earliest.  

Due to constant increase of visa applications in recent years, our office has decided to change the 

current processing period for the visa issuance from 3 working days to 4 working days.  

Please be noted, from visa applications accepted on July 2nd, 2018 (Monday) onwards, the 

minimum processing period for the visa issuance is to be 4 working days.  Since our visa counter 

opening timing remains the same, visa applications accepted on Mondays could be granted on 

Thursdays at earliest.  

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 


